
September 29, 2006

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - COMSECY-06-0043 - NUCLEAR
REGULATORY COMMISSION (NRC) DRUG-FREE
WORKPLACE PLAN - RECOMMENDED CHANGES TO DRUG
TESTING POOL

The Commission has approved the staff’s recommendation to designate all NRC positions as
sensitive and include all NRC employees in its random drug testing pool.

The implementation plan developed for Commission consideration should address options for
the testing rate, including badged contractor employees, and address resource implications.
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